James Smith,
Benson, 6002,
Arizona-85602
USA
June 04, 2011
Daniel Thomas,
Thomas and Thomas Co,
Benson,
Arizona-85603
USA
Dear Mr. Daniel,
I with this letter would like to invite you in the auction of a house situated in west Arizona. You have been one of the persons you take interest in auctioning the ancient property. You have already bid for many other houses and also won many of those.
An opportunity has come once again for your participation in the auction of 50 years old house. I hope that you will take part in the auction which is going to organize on June 15, 2011.
If you are interested in the same then please convey me as early as possible so that I can put your name too in the list of bidders.
Hope you will give a positive response to my invitation.
Thank You,
Yours Truly,
James Smith
(City Auctioneer)

